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During the Fall 2016 semester, the Faculty Awards and Recognition Committee solicited 

applications and nominations for the USM Board of Regents Faculty Awards.  Two applications 

were received.  These were in two different categories (Teaching and Public Service) and both 

were approved by the Committee.  The President forwarded two applications to the Board, and 

both applicants received an award.  Dr. Stephen Habay was selected as one of four recipients for 

the 2017 USM Regents’ Faculty Award for Excellence in Teaching, while Dr. Michèle 

Schlehofer was selected as one of four recipients for the 2017 USM Regents’ Faculty Award for 

Excellence in Public Service. 

During the Spring 2017 semester, the Committee, received seven nominations for the annual SU 

Distinguished Faculty Award.  Five complete applications were received.  The Committee is 

currently reviewing the applications and will meet May 17 to discuss them.  Once a decision is 

reached, it will be forwarded to the administration to facilitate the presentation of the award to 

the winner at the Provost’s Welcome Back Meeting in August. 

 


